The South Pasadena Council PTA Special Needs Committee,
South Pasadena Unified School District, and SPHS present:

LETTING GO:

[he Transition from
High School to College

Thursday, October 18, 2018
6:30 PM -7:30 PM

South Pasadena High School Library
1401 Fremont Ave., South Pasadena

PARENTS AND STUDENTS WELCOME
NO CHILDCARE WILL BE PROVIDED

For questions, please contact Sara Austin at sara.k.austin@gmail.com

Visit www.spp4snc.com for more information and to download a map of SPHS



